To: Softball coaches

From:  Dale López/JJ López, Roskruge

Re:  40th Roskruge Softball Tournament

	The 40th Roskruge Softball Tournament will be held May 18, 2024 at Cherry Field.  One division is for players in fifth-grade and below.  Another division is for players in eighth-grade and below.  
	If you would like to enter a team in this year’s tournament, you must return the form below.  This year, there is no entry fee. 
All entry forms must be at Roskruge by Friday, May 10.   
Questions?  Call us at (520) 829-2796, (520) 955-4424 or e-mail us at dale.lopez@tusd1.org


________ We will enter a 5th-grade and under team in the 40th Roskruge Softball Tournament May 18 at Cherry Field. 



_________ We will enter an 8th-grade and under team in the 40th Roskruge Softball Tournament May 18 at Cherry Field. 



School_________________________________________________________

Mascot_________________________________________________________

Coach__________________________________________________________

                   Best Phone to reach ________________________________________________

E-Mail Address__________________________________________________



   ENTRY DEADLINE IS FRIDAY, MAY 10




Return to:  Dale.Lopez@tusd1.org




